
 
04.05.2020 

The Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd           The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,   Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G Block 
Dalal Street,     Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Mumbai 400 001    Bandra East, Mumbai 400 051 
Security Code:-523301    Trading Symbol:- TCPLPACK 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re:- Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

This is further to our letter dated 25.03.2020 intimating temporary shutdown of our units in 
wake of COVID-19 outbreak and our letter dated 09.04.2020 intimating about our units in 
Haridwar and Silvassa locations becoming partially operational. 

We would further like to update you that the Company being in packaging business, some of 
the products which the Company produces are required by the Customers which are dealing 
with their products, which fall under the category of essential commodities and pursuant to 
Government's measures to ensure uninterrupted supply of essential commodities, the 
Company has obtained permissions from the Government / Municipal Authorities / Local 
Government Offices / Local Authorities to restart factories situated at Goa and Guwahati 
locations too.  

Accordingly, our factories at Goa and Guwahati locations have become partially operational. 
We are taking necessary health and safety precautions and complying with the Government 
guidelines in this regard. The Company will continue to closely monitor the situation and take 
appropriate action as per the directions issued by regulatory authorities from time to time. 
The overall impact on the Company’s operations would not be immediately assessable. 

Kindly take the above information on your records.  

Thanking You 

For TCPL Packaging Limited 

 

Compliance Officer 
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